
 
 
 

 

Stony Brook Elementary 
 

Halloween Activities 
 
 

 Appropriate costumes can be worn to school on Thursday (B-Cohort Day) 10/29 and 
Friday (A-Cohort Day) 10/30.  (Students who attend 5 days are welcome to wear their 
costumes on either day or both if they wish.)  

 

 Students should come dressed in their costumes and be prepared to wear them 
throughout the school day. Therefore, it is important that students are able to wear their 
costume without restricted movement or assistance. Otherwise, our costume guidelines 
remain the same as in past years, no blood/weapons, inappropriate language/graphics 
or anything else that would not be school friendly.  

 

 Individual classes may have Halloween themed activities planned. If so, teachers will 
communicate directly with parents.  

 

 In keeping with our health and safety standards, we will not be accepting outside visitors 
and shared food/candy are not permitted. Of course, students may bring their own 
snack as they typically do each day. 

 

 In place of our parade, there will be a shared Flipgrip (“Halloween Fashion Show”) for 
each grade level, stay tuned! 


